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SPECIAL MEETING JUNE 5, 1989

Meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Tim
Courtney. Members present were Connie Reed, Janet McClintock,
Marg Knoll, Tom Totten, Gene Palmreuter, and Jerry Trinklein.

Legal notice of request for rezoning of the Parlberg property
was read.

Discussion was held on the rezoning from A-2 to B-2. Scott
Rausch explained mall concept for now and future plans.

He stated village was waiting for traffic study from Saginaw
County. Traffic congestion was the only concern from citizens
in attendance.

Motion by Trinklein to recommend rezoning to B-2. Seconded
by Knoll. All approved. Request and supporting documents
will be sent to the Saginaw County Planning Commission for
their recommendation before the township board makes final
decision.

Motion to adjourn at 8:12 p:m. by Reed, seconded by Palmreuter.
All approved.

Connie Reed, secretary
Birch Run Township Planning Commission




